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Circular Regarding Online Class from Grades Nur-8

Dear Parents

In compliance with the instructions from the DM, Gautam Buddha Nagar, the school will be
conducting online classes for the students of Grades Nur-8 from 8/11/2023 i.e. tomorrow to
10/11/2023.

Kindly follow the following instructions during the online classes:
1. You are requested to ensure that your ward has a gmail id with his/her name to ensure
his/her identity to join the class in case not having rgs domain id.
Keep the cameras on and mics off during the session.
Kindly raise your hand if there is any doubt or query during the session.
Kindly join the session 5 minutes prior for smooth functioning of the session.
Kindly ensure a neat background and no interference during the session.
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In case of any queries kindly connect with the class teacher.

With Warm Regards,
Team RGS.
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